
 

  
 

CITY OF COCONUT CREEK 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC INPUT MEETING 

 
Sabal Pines Park 

 
The City of Coconut Creek will conduct a public meeting to discuss capital 
improvements for Sabal Pines Park.  The sole purpose of this meeting will 
be to discuss a $200,000 grant application for the Land and Water 
Conservation Program to help finance improvements at the park. The 
meeting will be conducted at the following date, time, and location: 
 
Date:   Tuesday, March 20, 2018 
 
Time:   3:00 PM 
 
Location:     Coconut Creek Government Center 
  Public Meeting Room adjacent to Commission Chambers 
  4800 W. Copans Road, Coconut Creek, FL 
 
 
NOTE: Pursuant to Florida Statutes, Chapter 286.011, notice is hereby given that one or 
more Coconut Creek City Commissioners may be present. 
 
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person with a disability who 
requires assistance to participate in said meeting may contact the City Clerk's Office at 
954-973-6774 at least two (2) days prior to said meeting. 
 
 
Posted: 3/12/2018 
   
 
 
 
 


